
NEWSLETTER                                                                                         
Friday 15th October 2021 

Please be aware that we are a NUT FREE school as we have children in school                                                     
with nut allergies. Please do not send your child into school with nut related products.                                     

Thank you  

This first half term of the year seems to have flown by. As we return to more familiar 

routines and structures, we are so proud of our children who have amazed us all with 

their resilience and ability to adapt so easily. Visitors to our school often comment on the 

calmness around the corridors with the buzz of learning in the classrooms. 

The second part of the autumn term will be another busy one. There are lots of events on the     

horizon but it will be an especially exciting time for year 6 who have a trip to London coming up 

and a residential to Robin Wood. There are other events for the rest of the school too including the 

Winter Disco, a Pantomime visit for years 1 and 2 and other Christmas treats. Our first event 

though has been arranged by Chapta who have organised a pumpkin competition on Monday 1st 

November. So don’t throw away your Halloween pumpkin and enter the competition instead.      

You never know, your child could win a prize! 

We will be holding our first Parents’ evenings of this academic year during the first week in             

November. You should have received information about booking your appointment but if you  

have any queries either regarding this or anything else, then please contact the class teacher or 

school office.                                                                                                                                                      

All of us here wish you a relaxing and enjoyable holiday. 

Kind regards 
 

Mrs Hewson                                                                                                                                                            
Headteacher 

Chapelford Village Primary 
School  

As darker nights are starting to close in please take extra care when walking                                                

home from school.  Can we also remind all children about stranger danger,                                                    

not talking to people that unfamiliar to us.                                                                                 

Do not go anywhere, or do anything with someone you are not comfortable with. 

Safety Notice 

We are looking for volunteer gardeners who would be happy to help share their skills with the children                    

at a Gardening Club that we hope to set up next term - please email sbm@chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk                          

if you are interested. 



Well done to all that have received awards and certificates. Keep up the good work!! 

Have a lovely half term break, see you all on Monday 1st November. 

4 James 13 Indi 

5 Jack 14 Matt 

6 Lily 15 Sam 

7 Jayden 16 Melody 

8 Daniel 17 Lily 

9 Gavin 18 Thomas 

10 Nathan 19 Lauren 

11 Marcus 20 William 

12 Ewan 21 Tyler 

Reader of the Week 

The photographers will be on site on                                            

Friday 5th November in the School Hall.                    

Family photographs will be taken from 8:30am access 

via the community entrance. Individual and sibling  

photographs will be taken throughout the school day. 

Academy Photography 

 

Friday 15th October - End Of Term 

Monday 1st November - School re-opens @ 8:50am 

Friday 5th November  - Academy photography  

Thursday 11th November - 5:30pm-6pm                    

Open Evening for new starters September 2022 

Dates for the Diary 

4 Emily 13 Esme 

5 Vincent 14 Aubrey 

6 Charlotte 15 Elliott 

7 Indy-Rose 16 Miley 

8 Ben 17 Oscar 

9 Tayana 18 Lily 

10 Eva 19 Olivia 

11 Jessica 20 Maisy 

12 Elise 21 Jackson 

Star Learner 

Pumpkin Competition 

Halloween is coming up so we are holding a              
competition in school for the best decorated pumpkin. 
If your child would like to enter, then bring your child’s        
decorated pumpkin in on Monday 1st November along 

with £1 entrance fee. 

• Child’s name and class clearly marked on the  
envelope and handed to class teacher 

• All pumpkins to be placed at the front of the 
school besides the railings along the playground 

• Prizes for every year group winner 

• Consolation prize for every child who enters 

More details can be found on our school website. 

Congratulations to….. 

Louisa from class 19 took part in a      

performance at the Brindley theatre in 

Runcorn at the weekend and had 6 

parts. Her favourite was the Addams 

family.  

 

 

 

 

Well done to you ! 

Out of School Achievements 
The organisers of Luminate, a spectacular, illuminated 

trail, are thrilled to be able to offer two new exciting 

locations here in the North West. Following their      

success in Margam Park and The Sandringham Estate in 

previous years it is wonderful to also be able to offer 

something closer to home for 2021 at Walton Gardens, 

Warrington and Victoria Park, Southport!  

Please scan the QR code below for more information. 

 

Southport 

 

Warrington 



Today is the last day  for our Uniform sale for this term. 

 Please take a look and bring some spare change for the honesty box.  

Thank you  


